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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 

The children were so excited to see the snow this morning. 
With all of the weariness of the world, especially recently – it is 
wonderful to keep hold of that joy that simple things like snow 
can bring. Please ensure that children are well wrapped up as 
we intend to allow children to enjoy the conditions at 
break/lunchtimes. Extra care should also be taken in the car 
park at this time.  
News over the weekend highlighted a new strain of Covid and 
last night new guidance was issued for schools including 
greater use of face coverings. At present, this is mainly 
suggested for high schools, although case numbers are being 
watched very carefully in both primary and secondaries. We 
have three weeks left before Christmas and we are very 
conscious of our planned  Christmas services. We very much 

want these to go ahead as planned with ‘live’ audiences and 
our current level of mitigations. I will, of course, be bound to 
follow whatever advice is current at the time.  
This week we have the second of our donation days for the 
Christmas Fair. So children may come in their own clothes on 
Wednesday if they bring some chocolate for the tombola. The 
fair itself will be held this Friday at 3.30pm on the Junior 
playground. I hope all our families will enjoy it, and particularly 
those families who have not been able to enjoy a school event 
before. All are welcome.  
Friday is also the Junior Pantomime at the New Vic Theatre, 
Stoke. I’m sure the children will have a great time on their visit.   
 
Please note the planned Christmas services: 
 
Wed 8th Dec -   Y1+2 Nativity Service (In Church) 2.30pm 
Mon 13th Dec – Y3+4 Nativity Service (in Church) 6.30pm 
Tues 14th Dec – Rec Nativity (in Hall) 9.30am 
Wed 15th Dec -  Rec Nativity (in Hall, second     
                          performance) 9.30am and  
                          Y5+6 Carol Service (in Church) 6.30pm 
 
Best wishes for the week ahead. 
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE

ATTENDANCE 

GOOD TO 

BE GREEN 
VIP 
Values In Practice 

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Reception - Polly D 

Year 1 -  Leo D  

Year 2 - Matilda H 

Year 3 - Felicity N 

Year 4 - India B 

Year 5 - Amelia P 

Year 6 - Elise M 

 
All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last 
week. 

 

Reception – 97.90% 

Year 1 – 97.81% 

Year 2 – 92.25% 

Year 3 – 98.95% 

Year 4 -  97.15% 

Year 5 – 95.29% 

Year 6 – 98.08%    

 

Congratulations to Year Reception class  

winners in Key Stage One and Year  3 our Key 

Stage Two winners. Please note COVID 

absence doesn’t count in absence figures. 

 
 

Reception - George R 

Year 1 - Frankie C 

Year 2 - Thomas P 

Year 3 - Juliette H 

Year 4 - Martha M-B 

Year 5 - Brooke O 

Year 6 -  Poppy W & Amelie A 

All of these pupils kept our Golden Rules last 

week.  
 

 

Our VIP’s this week, proudly wearing the red 

sweatshirts for demonstrating our Christian 

Values, will be: 

Reception ~ Ruby J (Courage & Perseverance) 

Year 1~ Scarlett L  (Perseverance) 

Year 2 ~ Ronny O -  (Courage) 

Year 3 ~ Millie A - (Compassion & Respect)  

Year 4 ~  Oscar K - (Perseverance) 

Year 5 ~ Amelie M - (Perseverance) 

Year 6 ~ Patrick C- (Respect) 

 

Green – 274 

Mallory – 266 

Griffin – 264 

Wilfrid – 242 

 

Congratulations to Green our winners for 

the week ending 26th November 2021. 

29th November 2021 

TIMES 
TABLES & PEN 
LICENCES 
Congratulations to Lea H and Connor 
G who have been presented with their 

Pen Licences. Well done! 



HYPl 

OTHER NEWS 
 

Upcoming Schedule of 

Events 
W/C 29/11/2021 

29/11/2021 – Junior Choir Practice (Lunchtime) 

29/11/2021 – Netball Training after school 

30/11/2021 –  WFA After School Football (Y1 – 6) 

30/11/2021 –  Year 5 Samba Drumming (Lunchtime 

30/11/2021 -  Netball match v Egerton (away) 

01/12/2021 –  PTA Non Uniform Day, Chocolate  

                      Donation for Chocolate Bola 

01/12/2021 – Singfest Choir practice after school 

01/12/2021 – Street Dance Club (Breakfast Club) 

02/12/2021 – Netball Tournament at Knutsford Acad 

02/12/2021 -  G2G Fitness Day  

02/12/2021 – KS2 Girls WFA Training (lunchtime) 

03/12/2021 – Junior Panto Trip ‘Beauty & the 

                      Beast, New Vic Theatre (am) 

03/12/2021 -  Goodness to Greatness Assembly 

03/12/2021 – PTA Christmas Fair 3.30 – 5.30pm  

 

 

W/C 06/12/2021 

06/12/2021 -  Junior Choir Practice (Lunchtime)  

06/12/2021 -  Netball Training after school 

07/12/2021 – Year 5 Samba Drumming (Lunchtime) 

07/12/2021 – WFA  After School Football (Y1-6) 

08/12/2021 – Infant Panto (am) Dick Whittington 

08/12/2021 – Y1 & 2 Nativity Service 2.30pm 

                       (In church) 

08/12/2021 – Street Dance Club (Breakfast Club) 

08/12/2021 – Singfest Choir practice after school 

09/12/2021 – KS2 Girls Football Training (lunch) 

10/12/2021 – Y3/4 Netball Training after school 

10/12/2021 – Goodness to Greatness Prize Giving 

                      Assembly. 
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Used Stamps 
 
Please remember to cut off  your used 
postage stamps and send them into Mrs 
Haselden in the school office. These will be 
sent off  to raise funds for the Air 
Ambulance Trust. 
 
Thank you. 
 
PTA Messages 
 
DATE FOR DIARY 
Christmas Fair – Friday 3rd December 
3.30 – 5.30pm in school. 

 
Match Funding 
Can you help us access fundraising from 
your employer with MATCH Funding 
Schemes? 
Hundreds of organisations in the UK will 
boost fundraising when their employees 
volunteer for causes like ours. If you are 
not sure if your employer offers a match 
funding scheme please contact your HR 
department. If your company does offer it 
please get in touch with us to see if we can 
work together to unlock that extra 
fundraising potential. 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/fom

pta/ 

        

friendsofmobberley@gmail.com 

 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 
Breakfast club is now operating from 
7.30am each morning. Places are limited 
to 15, places will be issued on a first-come-
first served basis.  
Please contact Penny Norbury at 
afterschool@mobberley.cheshire.sch.uk to 
book places and avoid disappointment if 
morning provision is important to you. 
Places are currently available in both 
Breakfast Club and After School Club. 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary to mark on 
your calendar are: 
 

Wed 8th Dec -   Y1+2 Nativity 
Service (In Church) 2.30pm 
Mon 13th Dec – Y3+4 Nativity 
Service (in Church) 6.30pm 
Tues 14th Dec – Rec Nativity (in 
Hall) 9.30am 
Wed 15th Dec -  Rec Nativity (in 
Hall, second  performance) 
9.30am and Y5+6 Carol Service 
(in Church) 6.30pm 
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